
From:                                      MDCSendmail@mackenzie.govt.nz

Sent:                                       Wed, 23 Nov 2022 14:50:27 +1100 (AEDT)

To:                                          District Plan

Subject:                                 Mackenzie District Council - General Submission

A new General Submission has been received.

Details of Applicant

First Name: Hannah

Last Name: Josli 

Postal Address: 62 omahau crescent twizel

Email: Joslinhannah@gmail.com

Telephone No: 0274579573

Fax: 

Date: 2022-11-23 00:00:00

Customer number (if known): 

Contact person: 

Contact person Telephone No: 

Submission Details

The specific provisions of the 

Proposal my submission relates to are 

as follows: 

Twizel residential zone... the inner mackenzie drive up to 

maryburn has been selected. Why not include the outside up to 

Maryburn too.... I imagine anyone opposed would be opposed to 

looking at the otherside... include both. 

I support / oppose these provisions: I support in full

The reason(s) for my submission are: 
Seems a struggle to find areas to change... this seems and easy 

win. And hopefully help towards saving some of our green areas. 

I seek the following decision from 

the Mackenzie District Council: 

Modify the residential zone of the area of mackenzie drive on 

both sides of the road up to maryburn. 

I do or do not wish to be heard in 

support of my submission: 
I do not

If others make a similar submission I 

would or would not be prepared to 

consider presenting a joint case with 

them at any hearing: 

I would not

Additional information for this 

submission: 

Attach a supporting document: No file uploaded




